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Friday, 8th March 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

FAO Parents of S4, S5 and S6 Pupils 

 

I hope my letter finds you and yours well.  

 

I am writing to inform you that Monday, 10th March sees the beginning of our universal 

Supported Study offer, which will run until the Easter holidays. This is free, additional tuition 

available to all pupils in S4, S5 and S6, three days per week.  

 

Over the last month, targeted Supported Study has been on every Monday, Tuesday, and 

Thursday after school to support young people who had been identified by their teachers for 

focused additional tuition in specific areas of specific courses. This was informed by prelim 

and tracking data.  

 

From Monday, this offer is open to all pupils as they get ready for their examinations after 

Easter. Details of what is on offer will be posted on Year Teams pages for pupils as well as via 

our social media channels and our school website.  

 

I cannot emphasise enough the importance of ensuring your child attends these sessions.  

 

This time of the school year is when the real differences happen and where pupils can move 

their grades from fail to pass and/or improve the level at which they pass. Every year, pupils 

who attend Supported Study at this key time of the year make improvements in their 

understanding of their learning and this is shown in exam performance.  

 

It is usually at this stage of the year, when pupils really start to feel the pressure of exams 

pending, that they switch on and Supported Study at this time helps to capitalise on this. 

 

Again, can I stress how important it is that your child attends these additional sessions.  

All Saints RC Secondary School 

299 Ryehill Road 
Glasgow 

G21 3EN 

Phone 0141 582 0010   

E-mail headteacher@                                                                                          

allsaints-sec.glasgow.sch.uk 

www.allsaints-sec.glasgow.sch.uk 
Twitter@AllSaintsRCSec 
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Mr Brian McDermott 
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If you want to know more about what is on offer for your child specifically, please contact your 

child’s year team, as follows: 

 

S4 

gw10gallagherbrian@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 

gw18crumlinjoanne@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 

 

S5 

gw14bellpamela@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 

gw10franceschichrist@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 

 

S6 

gw14raineyxjoseph@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 

gw10marlinmary@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 

 

You can also contact the Principal Teacher of Raising Attainment, Mrs Madden, via: 

 

gw10maddenamanda@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 

You are also welcome to contact me at any time using the details at the top of the letter.  

Please support and challenge your child/young person to commit to their learning. Hard work 

always pays off and at this stage of the school year the potential to improve is huge for all 

pupils at all levels. 

I will write to you in due course with information about our planned Easter School provision.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Brian McDermott 

Head Teacher 

All Saints’ RC Secondary 
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